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From the President 
Ni Hao! By the time some of you 
will get around to reading this, I 

hopefully will be in Taiwan enjoy‐

ing my week there. I’m sure those 
on Facebook will be aware. 

 

This month, we finally got together 

for our annual luncheon at the 
Yacht Club. It was an enjoyable 

afternoon with quite a few laughs 

and a few phone shots taken to 
record the event. It’s always good 

to get together socially and enjoy 

each other’s company. I won’t even 
draw much attention to the         

famous chip eater! A lesson learnt 

there, was beware of being last to 
pay! Some might try to sneak off 

beforehand without paying, leav‐

ing the bill to be picked up by     
others! I won’t mention Ina’s name 

much either…. 

 

Now that it’s autumn, hopefully 
the weather will be more favorable 

for getting out and about together, 

without the heat and humidity. We 
are planning an afternoon outing 

to Toomulla Beach in April, to 

meet up with Phensri and Len.   

The plan is to photograph the 
beach, silhouettes, birds, sunset 

plus whatever else takes your    

fancy. If we are lucky, we may end 
up with marshmallow toasting on 

the beach. Details will be out very 

soon so you can all program it into 

your busy schedules. 
 

 The Ingham Sugar Rodeo is on the 

11th May in case anyone is interest‐
ed. It’s usually a fun day. 

 

Workshop night, we viewed some 
interesting videos on Minimalism 

and Creative photography in the 

hope of motivating us to get out of 
our comfort zone to try some new 

things for upcoming themes. 

 
Our ACDSee tutorials are back on 

for those interested. Keep the Face 

book entries coming. 

 

That’s it from me,  

Karen Grice 
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Competition Results 
 
 
The feedback and scores for ‘Marine  

Environment as well as the ‘Open’            

competition are always welcomed by 

our Members.  

Congratulations to all who received 

an  Honour, Merit, Highly Commend-

ed  or  Acceptance.   

 

 

Theme - Marine Environment   

Image of the Month -   

Toni Brosnan 

Honour 9 - Toni, Brian 

Honour 8.5 - Karen x2…..8 - Goulven x2,   

Cecily, Annette, Sharryl, Ray 

Merit 7.5 - Elsbeth, Ray, Brian…..7– Larry x2, 

Cecily, Marcia, Ray, Annette, Kaye, Patricia, 

Ina, Toni, Phensri 

Highly Commended 6.5 - Lyn, Garry…..6 - Bob 

x2, Kaye, Patricia, Lyn 

Acceptance - Phensri, Sharryl, Ina,  

Garry 

 

 

 

PRINT OF THE MONTH 

Theme — Birds 

Osprey Landing  - Brian Dean 
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Competition Results 
(Continued) 

 

 

Theme - Open 
 
Image of the Month –  

Phensri Rutledge 

Honour 9 - Phensri, Cecily 

Honour 8 - Annette, Elsbeth, Karen, Ray, Kaye, 
Brian 

Merit 7.5 - Cecily, Lyn, Elsbeth, Ina, Larry…. 7 - 
Sharryl x2, Kaye, Karen, Toni, Ray, Patricia, 
Garry, Ina, Goulven 

Highly Commended 6.5 - Annette, Marcia, Larry, 
Brian…..6 - Lyn, Garry, Bob, Goulven 

Acceptance - Patricia, Phensri, Marcia, Bob, Toni 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

From the Editor 

I can only echo Karen’s words about our get together for lunch at the Yacht Club. It is always great to get 

together to socialize.  We are also looking forward to our beach outing in April.  Some of our members are 

off to visit Africa and its animals for Photography in the near future and we wish them an enjoyable and 

productive trip.  I know recently Cecily and Annette have had computer problems which has added to the 

workload and stress. A very big ‘Thank You’ to them for all the work they put into keeping the Club run‐

ning smoothly, our photos sent off in time to judges, the PowerPoint presentation of results at Club night 

and the publishing of results on the internet. A couple of photos from our Yacht Club lunch  ‐ 
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Members Facebook Page 

The Townsville Photography Club have a Facebook page for members  to share their images. This is just a 

few of the images  posted by members recently. 
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 Members Facebook Page (continued) 
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Competition Closing Dates    

Remember – Some themes may have guidelines …. check on the website 

                  Email Digital entries to – contesttpc22@gmail.com 

 

 

May 

2024 

 

 

Send 2 Minimalism 

Send 2 Open 

In by 8th 

April 

 

 

Bring Print 

Pubs 

On 15th 

April 

 

 

June 

2024 

 

 

Send 2 Creative 

Send 2 Open 

In by 13th 

May 

 

 

Bring Print 

Open 

On 20th 

May 

 

 

July 

2024 

 

 

Send 2 Colour Purple 

Send 2 Open 

In by 10th 

June 

 

 

Bring Print 

Flora 

On 17th 

June 

 

 

August 

2024 

 

 

Send 2 Cemetery 

Send 2 Open 

In by 8th 

July 

 

 

Bring Print 

Open 

On 15th 

June 

Post Processing Sessions 
 

We will be running these sessions on ACDSee at the Aitkenvale Library at 7.00 pm on the fourth 

Monday of each month, starting in January.  What to bring ‐ laptop with latest ACDSee installed. 

Notebook and pen if you need to take notes.  Require further information ‐ contact Cecily. 

 

Aitkenvale Library 7.00pm Monday, 25th March. 

Photography Workshops 

 
These are usually held on the first Monday of the month at the Oonoomba Hall at 7.00 pm. There 

could be some changes to these dates but you will be notified by email of any such changes.  

No Workshop in April due to Easter Monday. In the meantime mark your Calendar for the next 

workshop ‐  

 

Oonoomba Hall 7.00 pm Monday 6th May 
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